
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

we have submitted the details to the CEO office - Kanchipuram on  

 

02nd May 2019, and which was forwarded to the director of school.  

 

education Chennai by the CEO office Kanchipuram vide their letter.  

 

reference on dated 11.02.20, the file is pending with the director of  

 

school education for further process.  Once the order is received from  

 

the director of school education the same will be uploaded. 

 


